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UNITED STATES*

!* - [ ,g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
', j WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

%; .. / ,

.....

November 10, 1982

Ms. Carol Barton -

The Washington Management Group, Inc.
1990 M Street, N.W., Suite 507 IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO F01A-82-501

Dear Ms. Barton:

This is in response to your letter dated October 21, 1982, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act specific information
on the NRC's Facsimile Transmission, or "Telefax" equipment.

The documents:

1. NRC Facsimile Network

2. NRC Resident Inspector Site Locations

3. NRC Facsimile Network Monthly Traffic Volume
(Representative) June 1982

are enclosed.

This completes action on your request.

Sinc ly,

/
.

J. . Felton, Director

i Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Er.s'osu res : As stated
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